

The Washington Saengerbund, Inc.

P.O.Box 32020 Washington, DC 20007

www.saengerbund.org/

The Saengerbund meets weekly on Monday evenings at 7:00 pm on the second floor, 2434 Wisconsin Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20007

Dear Members and Friends of the Washington Saengerbund,

I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to you for being part of our previous season. As part of the 2024/2025 season, the WSB held two festive Christmas concerts, first with our friends from the German Settlement in Lovettsville, VA, and then at The United Church / Die Vereinigte Kirche in Foggy Bottom, where the choir originated 174 years ago. In May, we returned to Saint Patrick's Episcopal Church in Falls Church, VA, for our spring concert, and enjoyed sharing a program of operetta tunes with you. If you missed it, you can find photos and snippets from our rehearsals and the concert on Instagram and Facebook.

We very much look forward to another year of promoting German culture through music and song in the Washington, D.C. metropolitan area. The WSB has big plans for the new season. Rehearsals will start on August 25 with the program for our fall concert, happening in early November. In December, our classic Christmas concerts will follow, before we take a well-deserved break for the holidays and come back with preparations for the spring. We are excited to have you join us for another season of singing, culture, and fellowship.

To connect even better with you, our loyal friends and supporters, we plan to bring back a regular newsletter and plan to publish recordings of previous concerts on our <u>YouTube channel</u>. Make sure you follow us there!

Your generosity has been, and continues to be, the lifeline that sustains us. Every contribution directly supports our efforts to preserve and share German musical traditions, through concerts and events, bringing joy and cultural enrichment to our community. We hope you will consider supporting us with a donation this year, whether as a longtime contributor or a first-time patron. Please use the form on the reverse side of this letter to submit your contribution and remember, as a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, your donation is fully tax-deductible.

Thank you for your dedicated support of the Washington Saengerbund. Together, we can continue to celebrate and share the beauty of German culture through music.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Anna Maria Boß

President

The Washington Saengerbund

Anna Maria Box



The Washington Saengerbund, Inc.

P.O.Box 32020 Washington, DC 20007 www.saengerbund.org/

The Saengerbund meets weekly on Monday evenings at 7:00 pm on the second floor, 2434 Wisconsin Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20007

DONATION FORM

Please accept my tax-deductible contribution of \$	made payable to the	Washington Saengerbund.
Name:		
Address:		
City:	State:	ZIP:
e-mail:	Tel.:	
Please offer suggestions for music you would like to hea	·	
Please mail this portion of the page with your donation	to: P.O. Box 32020 Washington, l	DC 20007
	online at https://saengerbund.org/s ajor credit card or PayPal	<u>upport</u>
Please reti	urn this upper portion.	
Please keep this lo	CUT HERE	
I made a tax-deductible contribution to the W	Vashington Saengerbund, Inc., of	\$
Date	Check #	

SUGGESTED CATEGORIES OF DONORS

Friend: \$ 25 - 49 Benefactor: \$ 250 - 499 Contributor: 50 - 99 Patron: 500 - 999

Sponsor: 100 – 249 Sustaining/Corporate Member: \$1000 and higher

